From:

Licensing la2003

To: Re: 234 Dickson Road. Subject:

Date:

29 September 2022 08:47:45

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not provide any login or password details if requested. Do not click on any links or attachments unless you are sure that the content is safe. If you are unsure about this email or its content forward it to: cyber.security@blackpool.gov.uk.

Appendix 4c

Dear Lisa Ashton.

The 234 "Happy Shopper" in the last two weeks has had a number of incidents.

A member of staff was violently assaulted whilst in the shop. He managed to stagger into the street bleeding and heavily bruised to seek help from the local butchers. He was attacked because two men wanted a crate of beer.

Another incident was when a drunken woman stole cans of lager and fled the shop. In doing so she fell outside in her haste. The shop assistant ran out to reteive the can. When the thief got up in a drunked daze she knocked over an elderly couple.

Just two incidents which caused us all locally concerne.

The butchers at "Choice Meats", constantly have to guard the vans whilst being loaded in the mornings because alcoholics try to steal from them if unguarded.

3 factual incidents that can be backed up.

As a community these are things happening now and need addressing.

Also we have an increase around the area of drunks approaching people to ask for money.

Young woman are targeted and the elderly. Supposedly because they are easier targets.

All of the above raise the question of public safety.

If proof is needed to confirm these incidents please do not hesitate to contact myself. Tel:

Yours Sincerely Mak Courtney